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NEWSLETTER 24.01.25

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Diary Dates

07/02/2025 -  

NSPCC Numbers Day

11/02/2025 -   After

School Valentine Disco.

TBC

21/02/2025 -  Break

up for half term

03/03/2025 - 

Return to school and

Book Week

04-10/02/2025 - 

Book Fair in school

Uniform reminder

Expectations

Uniform guidelines are detailed on the school website. Whilst we do not insist

that uniform should have the school logo, we do expect that it follows the

guidelines. Black or grey trousers/skirts. White polo top and royal blue

jumper/cardigan. Shoes or boots should be black. No jewellery should be

worn, with the exception of small stud earrings or an analogue watch.

Attendance

Every session lost in school is missed learning. We recognise that children get

poorly, and it is important that parents let us know of any absence. We have

clear procedures for monitoring and tackling absence and poor attendance. If

office staff have had no reason from you for your child's absence, they will



05/03/2025 - 

Grandparent share a

book day

06/03/2025 -  World

Book Day - dress as a

book character

01/04/2025 -  Years

3, 4, & 5 Parent

teacher Consultations

06/04/2025 - 

Nursery, Reception and

Key Stage 1 Parent

Teacher consultations

11/04/2025 -  Break

up for Easter

28/04/2025 - Staff

Training Day 

29/04/2025 - 

Children return to

school

School Meals

There is expected to

be an increase in

school meal prices.

School will share

details next week.  

contact you. It is essential that we are able to confirm that parents and

child/ren are safe, and to have the clarity for absence. Mrs Prosperini monitors

lates and levels of absence. If your child's attendance drops below 90% we

will share a North Tyneside letter. This is a supportive measure to bring the

level of attendance to your attention and to give you the opportunity to make

improvements. If no improvements are made, or if attendance worsens, then

a meeting will be scheduled with Mrs Trundley. School wants to work with

parents for the best outcomes for our children.

Book Week

Fun Filled Week

This year the theme for Book Week is Read Your Way. The theme focuses upon

removing barriers to children's reading and allowing them the freedom to read what

they want and where they want.

We will begin the week with a book themed assembly, there will also be a creative

day filled with literacy and art activities,  Grandparents-Share-A- Book Day, World

Book Day (dress up as a book character) and much more. Any parents or carers who

would like to come in at the end of a school day to read a story to the class you

would be very welcome just  let your child's class teacher know so we can organise

times.

Numbers' Day
On Friday 7th February we will be taking part in a day full of maths related

activities in support of the NSPCC. The aim is to promote a positive, can-do

attitude to maths. On this day please come dressed an anything number

related and bring a donation of £1. School Council will collect donations on the

yard.

Site Security
The school site is locked during the day for safeguarding. Any scooters or

bikes locked on site during this time should be safe, but they are left at your

own risk. The site is locked after school, but we recommend that scooters and

bikes are taken home overnight. We have had a bike theft, resulting from

intentional damage to a gate lock.  
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